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TECHNICAL SERVICE BULLETIN (REVISED) 
 
Date: 02/10/2020 
 
Product: All Bar guns – Standard and Flow Regulated 
 
Subject: Possible Leaking Heels Due to Stack Up Tolerance of Barrier Tubing 
 
Symptoms of potential fault:  

When the barrier tubing is on the low end of the manufacturing tolerance, there is the potential for 
inadequate compression of the barrier tube cap into the Bar gun handle, which could result in a slow 
drip. 

  Area where a leak may occur 
 
Internal Corrective Action Taken:  
Handles are now machined where the large barrier tubing holes are shallower in depth to allow for 
adequate compression where the large barrier tube cap and O-ring meet. 
 
Field Corrective Action: 
Bar guns with a manufacturing date of 09/17/2019 and older that exhibit a leak should be submitted 
through the normal RMA process either directly with Wunder-Bar or the distributor you purchased 
your Bar guns from. 
 
Additional information: 
Prior concerns to the yellow color change of the Cap – There were no changes to the material only 
a color additive. 
 
If you need further details, please contact Wunder-Bar service at 1-866-986-3372 or 
Service@wunderbar.com 


